
 

NEW DOG BOWL OPPURTUNITY COMING 
 IN 2018 

In the Dog Bowl, teams of 4 compete against each other to find out who has the 
most knowledge and is “Top Dog.” 

Don't have enough people in your county or anyone interested to join you? 

No worries! The goal is to form teams from across the state and find different 
ways (Facebook groups, skype, video chat, meeting face-to-face, etc.) to connect 

and study. 

Contact Kristina Morgan by March 1, 2018 to sign up for a new intra-state team.  

Email: demondog_1990@yahoo.com or find on Facebook for more information 
and to sign up. 

Competition is a fun way to gain knowledge about dogs and gain some new 
friends along the way. 

The State Contest is held on a Saturday, June 16th. 

Requirements: 

Be Enrolled in an Ohio 4-H Dog Project in 2018 

 


